
Dear Stakeholder,

Final request for support to ACP-2022-031 Northumbria Healthcare NHS Foundation
Trust feasibility flights within a Temporary Danger Area.

Further to my previous emails, we would be keen to receive your feedback on our proposed
airspace change proposal (ACP 2022-031). Today is the final day for stakeholder feedback
which will be included in our CAA submission.

Thank you in advance for your engagement and any responses thus far. If you would like to
discuss anything in more detail or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me
and I will be happy to arrange a video call with you.

Kind regards,

Louisa

https://airspacechange.caa.co.uk/PublicProposalArea?pID=456

